
 

 

26 August 2020  

Harvey Water 

Decision to renew water services licence WL31  

The Economic Regulation Authority has renewed South West Irrigation Management  
Co-operative Limited’s (trading as Harvey Water) water services licence WL31. 

Harvey Water applied to the ERA on 24 June 2020 to renew WL31, which was due to expire 
on 8 October 2021.  

WL31 has been renewed from 27 August 2020 for 25 years. 

Harvey Water has over 1,000 members and other customers. WL31 authorises Harvey Water 
to provide irrigation and non-potable water supply services to customers in the Waroona, 
Harvey and Collie River irrigation areas through a network of gravity piping and channels.1 

The ERA’s decision and WL31 are available on the ERA website. 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Paul Reid 
Ph: 08 6557 7976 
licensing@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 

 

 

  

 
1  Customer and network data is correct as at 30 June 2019. 
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http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/21414/2/Decision-to-renew-licence---WL031---Harvey-Water-with-hyperlink.pdf
http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/21412/2/UNSIGNED-Water-Services-Licence-31-Version-9-27-August-2020---WL031---South-West-Irrigation-Cooperative-Limited-trading-as-Harvey-Water-.pdf
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